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Term 2:  Week 1 

30th October – 3rd November 2023 

 

Rainbow Award Winners  

Year 1 – Isla 

Year 2 – Lily 

Year 3 – Charlie 

Year 4 – Felicity 

Year 5 – Olive 

Year 6 – Mason 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Celebration Assembly  
 
What a lot of achievements! There were lots and lots of Mathletics, Lexia and number club certificates 
handed out this week, which shows that learning continued even though we had half-term break! 
Amazing! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

NEWSLETTER 

  
School Calendar Dates 

Friday 3rd November – FRIENDS AGM – 9.10am 

Friday 17th November – Children In Need – Spotty Mufti Day 

Thursday 23rd November – Flu Vaccination 

Saturday 25th November - Christmas Fayre – 12.30pm- 3pm 

Thursday 14th December – Pantomime 

Friday 15th December – Last Day of Term 2 

Tuesday 2nd January 2024 – First Day Back – Term 3 

Monday 22nd January – INSET DAY 

Friday 9th Last Day of Term 3 

Monday 19th February – First day back – Term 4 

Monday 4th March – INSET DAY  

Thursday 28th March – Last Day of Term 4 

Monday 15th April – First day back – Term 5 

Friday 24th May – Last Day of Term 5 

Monday 3rd June – First day back – Term 6 

Tuesday 23rd July – Last day of Term 6 
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Well done to Penelope-Jayne, Ted and Olivia for being fantastic linguists and to Athos, Anne and Gracie for 
being fantastic artists! We celebrated the achievements of the Coding Club, Emily's swimming and Eleni's 
keyboard! Well done to everyone! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Royal British Legion – Poppy Appeal 
 
Ahead of Remembrance day on the 11th November we 
have lots of items available for the children to purchase 
from the school office to help raise money for The British 
Legion. 

We have rulers, wristbands, button clips, clip ons and also 
the traditional poppies available and we ask that children 
bring in a minimum donation of £1 per item should they 
wish to buy something. 

Children can either bring their money into class and the 
teacher will find an appropriate time for them to come to 
the office to choose what they want or you can bring them 
to the office window before and after school. 
 
 
 
 

After School Club Spaces 
 
We still have spaces in the Skiltek Netball sessions after school for 
Years 3,4,5&6 on Fridays. 
Please see the following link if you would like to book. 
 

St John's Mead CE Primary School- Term 2 (Fri 3rd Nov 2023 - Fri 8th Dec 2023) | Skiltek Sport | Powered 
by ClassForKids 
 

https://skiltek.classforkids.io/term/89
https://skiltek.classforkids.io/term/89


 

Costumes/dressing up clothes needed!!  

 
 

The School Council have been asking their classes for ways we can make 
playtime even better.  They have asked for more costumes/dressing up clothes 
for their games.  
 

We are asking families to donate any dressing up clothes you have at home that 
you no longer want/have grown out of.  
 

Please send them in to school washed and ready to go!  
 

 
 
 

Friends News 
 
Fireworks at St Andrews - 10 November 
 
We are thrilled to have partnered with our neighbours St Andrews Prep School for their fireworks night on 
Friday 10 November. Open to all, tickets also include a hot dog/burger and soft drink. Book your place 
using the link below. Please select St John’s as your school and we will get a donation for every ticket sold. 
https://www.pta-events.co.uk/fosa/index.cfm?event=shop 
 

Christmas card deadline - 18 November 
 
For those of you who sent your child’s completed Christmas card back to school last month, you should 
have received a text from Xmas4Schools about how to order your cards online. They have now extended 
the order deadline until 18 November so there’s still time to get your cards. You can also order your child’s 
design on a mug, tea towel, calendar or gift tags. Perfect for presents! 
 

Christmas Fayre - 25 November  
 
We can’t quite believe it, but the Christmas Fayre is in just 3 weeks, and we need your help! 
 
Have you a budding performer at home eager to share their talent? If your child can sing, dance, or play an 
instrument, we’d love to invite them to perform at the Fayre. Please nominate your child by contacting 
your class rep.  
 
We are also looking for local businesses to donate raffle prizes, offer sponsorship, or hire a market stall at 
the Fayre. If you know anyone who might be interested in promoting their business in this way, please 
email secretary@stjohnsmeadsfmsa.org.uk  
 
Thanks so much for all your support, 
 
The Friends of St John’s Meads 
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Open Events 

 



Local Holiday Clubs, Events and Offers 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
https://www.songbird-survival.org.uk/what-we-do/campaigns/rra/sign-up 

http://school-mail.co.uk/lists/lt.php?id=Kx4BBl1WUlIOAURTBVNWSQIIBldU


 
 

 

 

 
  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


